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Suite à la news http://linuxfr.org/2003/01/10/10927.html j'avais envoyé un mail à AMI pour leur faire part de mon opinion ( négative ;) ).





Ils m'ont répondu (ainsi qu'à quelques milliers de Slashdotteurs, apparemment.).





Voila leur réponse (type):











 Hello Emmanuel,





 Thank you for taking time to contact us here at AMI.  We respect your your


 opinion and  would like to underline some relevant points about our


 announcement that were not adequately conveyed in the "article" posted on


 Slashdot.  We urge you to please give us a minute of your time to fully


 understand what AMI  is offering and thus be able to make a fully informed


 decision.





 It must be noted that AMI has not announced support for Palladium. Palladium


 is an initiative by an OS entity that is slated for the future.  To be


 honest, though we do know about it, AMI has not begun any development


 related to it.  At this point we have not made any decisions on support


 either.





 TCPA does not equal Palladium.  While certainly there is some future


 development overlap between the two, TCPA is being introduced by OEM's as a


 security option to protect systems through hardware and firmware.  This


 feature is completely optional to our customers (OEM's, ODM's, CM's and


 other system builders) that they may choose to make it available or not


 depending on the needs of their market.  We have had requests from a number


 of customers for this technology.





 Depending from the motherboard manufacturer, you will continue to find


 motherboard enabled by AMIBIOS that do not feature TCPA. I must also add


 that AMIBIOS is not the first to offer this feature - There are already PCs


 featuring this technology.





 Regarding the limitations of a system with TCPA I would offer the link below


 to the public specification for further information on compatibility with


 different OS's, and hardware.  Based on that spec we can tell you that it


 does not limit the ability to run Linux (or any other open source solution).





 As a smaller company itself, AMI has always supported innovation and


 creativity as these have been our main tools in competing against much


 larger companies in our industry.  We would not do anything that in our


 minds would damage our credibility or reputation for world class BIOS


 solutions and will carefully evaluate this type of feedback when it does


 come time to examine any future technologies.  We would also like to


 recommend that anyone who is opposed to a Palladium-type solution  in the


 future, please make that known to OEM's and system builders.  As they are


 our customers, we definitely listen to them in terms of what they (and


 hopefully their customers) will want in future BIOS.





 Thank you again for your time in contacting us and we hope that this and


 some of the links below will shed some light on AMI's plans.











 LINKS





 Original Articles on theinquirer.net





 http://www.theinquirer.net/?article=7089


 http://www.theinquirer.net/?article=7103





 AMI TCPA module Whitepaper


 http://www.ami.com/support/doc/TCPA_whitepaper.pdf





 TCPA Website


 http://www.trustedcomputing.org/
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